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Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments 
on the California Independent System Operator’s (CAISO) Draft Tariff Language for 
Interconnection Process Enhancements Topics 4 and 5 and compliance with FERC Order 792. 

PG&E has reviewed the tariff revisions and finds that the proposed revisions accurately 
reflect the CAISO’s final policy as documented in the relevant Draft Final Proposal and 
Management memo to the Board of Governors, dated May 21, 2014.  PG&E looks forward to 
participating in the upcoming stakeholder call to discuss the draft tariff revisions.   
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